
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/09/25/202                            Date: 01.09.2025 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

The College will remain closed on 5th September 2025 (Friday) 

on account of NABI DIVAS, also known as Eid-e-Milad or 

Milad-un-Nabi. 

 

 

 

  

______________________ 

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kr. Sen 

Principal     
 

  
 

 


